
 
 

 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Starfleet and Yarmouth is to  

educate children in an atmosphere of Christian love where all achieve the very best they 
can, now and throughout their lives. 

 
Headteacher:  Mrs. E Grainger 

 

9th January 2020 

 

 

  
Happy New Year 

 

Welcome back to the start of the new year.  We do hope that you all had a lovely Christmas break and are now 

ready and raring to go! 

Mr Clements - It is with sadness that Mr Clements has resigned from his post in the Federation. Mr Clements 

has decided to return to the mainland to be closer to his family.  I am sure you will all join with me in wishing 

him well and thanking him for all he has done for the Federation.  

 

 

 

 
Payments 

Polite reminder- Please ensure all 

outstanding payments are paid in full by 

22nd January 2020. If you are 

experiencing any difficulties with this, 

please contact the office who will be happy 

to assist.  Many thanks 

Year 4 Swimming 

Don’t forget that our Year 4’s have 

swimming every Tuesday morning.  Please 

remember to pack your child a drink and 

healthy snack.  Many thanks 

Census Day Menu Change 

Our school census day will be on 

Thursday 16th January 2020.  For this 

day the lunch will be fish and chips.  

Macaroni cheese will be on Friday 17th 

January instead. 

 



 

  
 
 

   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE RUN COLLECTIVE WORSHIP EVERY FRIDAY 

AT 8:45AM WHERE WE SHARE GOLD 

TICKETS/GOLD AWARDS. HOWEVER PLEASE SEE 

BELOW FOR ACHIEVEMENTS AND CLASS 

SHARINGS AND ANY OTHER DATES 
Date Events 

January  

17th  Year 1 Sharing 

27th Open the Book 

30th  Parent Forum @ 2pm 

31st  Year 2 Sharing 

February 

7th Year 3 Sharing 

14th  Last day of term 

Achievements 

24th  Back to school 

March  

6th  Year R Sharing 

April 

3rd  Last day of term 

Sports Report  

No sports report this week…  

Bulletin Board 

This board will give you regular updates on which letters 

that have been sent out this week and what date if they 

need to be returned to the office: 

 No letters have been sent out this 

week  

 

Class Attendance of the Week 

This week Year 6 have achieved the highest 

attendance with 95%.  Well done Year 6. 



 

 
 
 

 

 

 


